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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Tuesday 12th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to a meeting on Monday 25th June from 2:15-3:00pm to share information 

regarding your child’s transition from Reception to Year 1. 

 

During this meeting we will share the structure of a child’s day and explain how the Early Years curriculum 

feeds into the Key Stage 1 curriculum.  

 

This meeting will also talk you through our Year 1- 6 communication with parents/carers through an app 

titled Seesaw.   

 

If you would like to come along to the meeting, please complete the slip below so that we can allocate an 

appropriately sized room.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill   Mrs D. Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher   Headteacher  

 

 

Reception to Year 1 Transition meeting  

 

 

Child’s name: _____________________________________________ 

 

 

I would like to reserve ______ seats for the meeting.  

 

 

Signed: ______________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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